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Tuesday, April 27,201 0 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 
500 Mero Street 
Capital Plaza Tower 
St” Floor 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

To Whom It May Concern: 

It is my understanding that Kentucky IJtilities has asked for a rate increase for their 
customers. There are a lot of KU customers living outside the advertised meeting places. 
Regrettably, we will not be given a charice to voice our concenis. Please allow me this 
opportunity to speak against any proposed increase. 

Wien comparing my usage and costs in 2009 with those same figures in 2008 I realized 
my utility bill had increased fifty percent. In my opinion that kind of increase should 
suffice for at least three years. 
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